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Monday, 10
th

 March 2014, by Bartłomiej Garcarz 

 

On the first day we visited TRYSIL VIDEREGAAENDE SKOLE. Despite the 

cold weather we were welcomed very warmly by the head teacher, teachers and 

students. The host students showed us their school. After that Norwegian 

students organized guided tour around their picturesque town surrounded by 

mountains. The mayor of the town invited us to a presentation about Norway 

and Trysil. The students from the school offered us traditional Norwegian food: 

salmon, herring, reindeer meat. After lunch, both teachers and students working 

in mixed teams evaluated the different logos from partners’ countries. Each 

country presented its own logo. We selected one logo which was the basis from 

which we made the final one.   

 

 

  
 

Tuesday,11
th

 March 2014, by Piotr Witek 

 

Our Norwegian partners took us to the mountains to go skiing. The Norwegians 

helped especially those who did not know how to ski. They were very patient. 

We could chose between slopes for beginners and  advanced skiers. It was an 

amazing experience. The students again served us traditional food, Semi soup 

and bread.  



After that, at school the students from different countries presented their own 

tourist guides. They talked about interesting places, UNESCO world heritage 

sites, traditional food. All the partners had opportunity to exchange opinions 

connected with different aspects of culture, cuisine.  

  

 
 

Wednesday, 12
th

 March 2014, by Mateusz Wójcik 

 

At 9.00 o’clock in the morning we went on a trip to Oslo. The trip took three 

hours. We could admire beautiful Norwegian landscape. We visited “Fram 

Museum” with a huge ship, Fram. We listened to an amazing story about sailors 

from the ship. Than we visited “ Viking Ship Museum”. We saw Viking’s ships 

and their everyday items. We also explored the capital city, monuments, famous 

buildings.  

 

 



     
 

Thursday, 13
th

  March 2014, by Jakub Zięba 

 

The students attended creative workshop. We made bookmarks using different 

techniques. It was very creative work. We could exchange our opinions about 

the products we made.  

Both, teachers and students evaluated our meeting in Norway. The teachers, 

during their working session talked about the final products for the next project 

meeting in Spain.  

We evaluated the third project  meeting in Norway.  

 

 

  
 

  



 

Dissemination made by Polish team: 

Monika Futiakiewicz – coordinator, 

Bartłomiej Garcarz, Piotr Witek, Mateusz Wójcik, Jakub Zięba – students from 

Zespół Szkół Samorządowych Nr 1 w Limanowej 
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